September 2023

Our Ministry

Teaching and Preaching Missions Conferences and Revivals

Stirring Churches for Missions

Recruiting and Assisting Missionaries Around the World

Contact Information dhamby@mwbm.org

Sending Church Old Suwanee Baptist Church Pastor Tim Campbell 4118 Old Suwanee Road Buford, GA 30518 770.945.5451

Support Address



PO Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706.654.2818 www.mwbm.org

Dr. and Mrs. Hamby have been with Macedonia World Baptist Missions since 1975, serving in Ivory Coast, West Africa as church planters and now as the assistant director and the executive sercretary.

Dear Praying Friends:

We have been very busy at the Home Office since we last wrote with exciting things happening! We have had several Candidate Interviews, Mini-Orientation classes, along with making a new promotion video for the Home Office. We have had 7 new families accepted with Macedonia this year! What a blessing to see God working in lives and calling missionaries to serve Him!

Macedonia Missions Conference

Plans are underway for the 45th Missions Conference of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. We are looking forward to the conference to be held at Catoosa Baptist Tabernacle, Ringgold, Georgia, October 15-18, 2023. There will be around 30 missionary families and directors in attendance. There will also be morning services on Monday - Wednesday at 10:00 am. We would like to invite you to come and be in any of the services.

Travels

We will be in Stockbridge, Georgia preaching a "Missions Sunday" the 3rd of September and then leave for Michigan on the following Friday for a "Round Robin" Missions Conference. We will be in 10 churches over a period of two weeks. Following our trip to Michigan, we will be in North Carolina for a revival. We would like to ask you to pray for us as we travel that we will not have any physical problems and also for safety traveling. After having been down for several months physically, we are so excited to be able to go and preach these meetings and desire to be a help and encouragement wherever we are. We also ask you to pray that we will see souls saved and Christians surrender their lives to missions.

I am thankful for all your prayers during my sickness. God has blessed and given me strength and healing. We appreciate those who gave extra offerings to help us financially. We appreciate our home church who gave extra to help us since we were not able to be in any meetings. We have some open dates in October through the rest of the year if you would like for us to come to your church.

Thank you all for your faithful support and prayers along the way. Because of your sacrificial giving and prayers, each time we see someone saved, help a missionary, or share the Gospel, you are having a part in our ministry which goes to your account. Thank you for giving to the Lord and His work! Philippians 4:16-17, "For even in Thessalonica ye sent once and again unto my necessity. 17 Not because I desire a gift: but I desire fruit that may abound to your account."

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Hamley

Dean and Karen Hamby